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REVIEW COMMISSION

s a concerned citizen, and one who is concerned about pollution generally, and ground water specifically, I urge you to develop strong
regulatory measures to prevent the seepage of oil-drilling activity into the streams of this great state. We actually live on the edge of
the Geist reservoir, and treasure the relative purity our water has in this state. And urdge you to work to keep it that way. If New
York City has prize-winning water, we also should be able to retain the purity of our own.


